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INVITATION TO ATTEND OUR FIRST 2021 PARENT & CITIZENS’ (P&C) MEETING  
 

Quality education for our children is a shared concern within the school community and we hope that you will accept this 

invitation to attend our first Parents and Citizens’ Association (P&C) meeting for 2021. As a school community we can 

benefit and thrive from parent/carer(s) participation and support.  

 

People have all sorts of ideas about what joining a P&C will be like: “What will the people be like?” or “What will I get out 

of it?” A good way of supporting children at the school is by being part of our P&C. Parent/Carer(s) participate at whatever 

level they are comfortable with, depending on work and other commitments. 

Our P&C is made up of parent/carer(s) and MHS Executive staff and meet once a school term. The P&C and the school 
work closely together to provide support for the school in the form of consultations with regards to any school issues, 
improving school facilities, decision-making, developing policies, management plans and to discuss fundraising.  

First 2021 P&C details as follows: 

When:  Wednesday 24 February 2021 

Where:  Mitchell High School’s Common Room (Administration Office) 

Time:  Annual General Meeting will start at 6.00pm promptly after our first P&C meeting for 2021 (welcomed to both) 

RSVP:   Carmel Lindsay, School Administrative Officer 

             E: carmel.lindsay@det.nsw.edu.au  /  T: 9622 9944 

 

If you are attending our first P&C meeting, please RSVP your attendance with your full name and contact number to the 

above details. 

 

All other P&C meetings are held every fifth Wednesday of each school term, at 6.30pm in the school’s common room. 

Meeting dates are available on our school’s website: www.mitchell-h.schools.nsw.gov.au 

 

If you have any questions, please contact the school and we hope to see you there. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 
 

Elena Marinis 

Principal 
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